
 

 
 

 

June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Visit to Castleford Xscape – Lazer Zone & 3D Golf 

  

I am writing to inform you of an intended visit to Xscape on 30th June 2025. This 

opportunity will enhance your child’s academic and personal skills. It will be a reward for the 

students’ hard work this year. 

 

There will be no additional costs for parents/carers. 

 

If you would like your son or daughter to go on this visit, please give consent via the School 

Gateway App by Monday 16th June 2025.  

 

Arrangements for the Visit 

Students will depart college at 11am and are due to return to college at 2pm.  

 

Students need to bring their PE kits to college on 30th of June 2025. They will need to 

attend college in their uniform. 

 

Students are advised to bring a packed lunch. Students receiving Free School Meals will be 

catered for and your child is asked to collect this from the KS3 Canteen prior to departure 

on the day.   

 

Your child’s behaviour and attendance will be monitored in the weeks until the visit. 

If there is a serious breach or persistent breaches of the Behaviour Policy and/or your 

child’s attendance declines, their place on the visit will be at risk. The safety and 

wellbeing of the staff and students on the visit is our first priority. 

You should make arrangements for the collection of your child from college or give them 

permission to walk home at this time.  

  

Yours sincerely 

                                

S Soltysek 
 

Mrs S Soltysek                                        Mr M Gilmore                             Mrs R Merritt 

ACTL RP3 Teacher   Principal                Principal  


